
TIRED OF LATE COUNTY LINE DELIVERY?
Add a free subscription to the County Line’s website at www.thecountyline.net 

for the remainder of your one-year print subscription (offer for current print 
subscribers only). Our website includes the e-Edition, a full-color digital replica 
of our print edition. Our e-Edition has every story, photo and advertisement 

found in print, and a new issue is posted each Wednesday evening. Your 
subscription to the print edition will remain in effect.

After the U.S. Postal Service closed its processing center in 2013, County Line subscribers in some areas  
reported significant  delivery delays, plus no subscriber received the March 20 issue until 10–12 days after it had been 

mailed. Due to these circumstances, the County Line is offering free online subscriptions to all current print subscribers. 

To sign up for your free website subscription, call 337-4232 
or email sales@thecountyline.net

Not a current subscriber? Take advantage of our new pricing for combination print/website packages,  
or buy a standalone print or website subscription.

PRINT + WEBSITE PRINT ONLY WEB ONLY
Monroe, Vernon and Juneau counties $42 per year $32 per year $25 per year or $2.50 per month

 (regardless of county of residence). 
Website subscription also can be 
purchased at www.thecountyline.net.

Other Wisconsin counties $46 per year $36 per year

Out-of-state $48 per year $38 per year


